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Editorial

Journal of Fluorescence and CFS Reception

On Sunday the 15th February 2004, 1.00–4.00 pm,
both the Journal of Fluorescence and Center for Flu-
orescence Spectroscopy, CFS, held a welcome recep-
tion for our fluorescence community co-workers attend-
ing the 48th Annual Biophysical Society meeting in
Baltimore.

The reception was attended by colleagues from all
over the world. We would subsequently like to thank
you all for attending and thank you for your support,

informative comments and Journal suggestions. It was a
pleasure to be in the company of so many people sharing
similar scientific interests.

Many Thanks
Chris D. Geddes
Editor-in-Chief, The Journal of Fluorescence

Joseph R. Lakowicz
Director, The Center for Fluorescence Spectroscopy
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